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From the Chief
Dear Arrowmen,

Having finished Fall Fellowship, we are nearing the end of this year. With the

few events we have left, I would challenge you to use your time wisely and with

intent and thought. How can you make yourself the best Arrowmen, Scout, and

representative of all the activities you are involved in? When someone finds

out that you are a Scout, how do they see the program? Every action you take

should have a reason that moves you toward a goal, whatever it may be.  Make

decisions based on what creates the most positive for the majority of parties

and seek to be unselfish in your actions. Until I see you again, Keep the Fire

Burning and may God bless you.

Brandon Coffman

https://www.hoac-bsa.org/about-oa
https://www.tamegonit.net/
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/oa-activities
mailto:memberinfo@tamegonit.org


2024 Lodge Chief

Tamegonit Lodge

Event Recaps
Announcements

Fall Fellowship Recap
250 Members of Tamegonit Lodge attended our annual Food, Fun and

Fellowship event.  We also elected our 2025 lodge officers. The

theme was “Aloha” featuring Hawaiian decorations and cuisine with many

Arrowmen trying SPAM for the first time. Tamegonit once again operated

the dunk tank for Arrowmen to try and dunk their officer candidates.

Arrowmen were able to participate in fellowship in service and trainings to



learn more about our lodge and its traditions. Congratulations to our new

officers and thank you to all the attendees.

Congratulations to our 2025 Lodge
Officers

During our Annual Lodge Business Meeting at Fall Fellowship our

members election of 2025 Lodge Officers.  Thank you to the 13 youth

members who stepped forward to run and congratulations to those who

will serve in 2025!



Fall Brotherhood Celebration
November 23rd, 2024

If you have been and Ordeal member for 6 months you are eligible to

become a Brotherhood member at this event. Brotherhood Celebration is

a one-day-only event. Staff check-in begins at 8:00 am. Participants

check-in at 8:30 am. Event will conclude at ~6:00 pm.

Registration

https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org/Event/456


2025 Tamegonit Winter Banquet
 The 2024 Tamegonit Lodge Winter Banquet will be held on January 4th

at the John Knox Village Pavilion. This will be a fun event with all chapters

represented, many awards presented, and a celebration of our lodge’s

accomplishments in 2024. Winter Banquet also marks the transfer of

leadership to the 2025 Lodge Chief and Officer and the farewell of the

2024 Lodge leaders. The 2025 lodge theme will be introduced, and

recipients of the Vigil Honor and Founder’s Award will be recognized. This

is an event you will not want to miss! Registration will be open in late



October for adult and youth arrowmen, as well as family and friends of

those arrowmen. Registration will close on Dec. 23rd.

Section G6 Foundations  Conference
January 24th and 25th at the Naish Scout Reservation

Section G6: Foundations is a weekend of training that will empower

lodges to succeed. Representatives from all of our lodges will lead

trainings, discussions, and activities designed to help your lodge

leadership thrive. Those youth and adults wishing to serve in leadership in



Tamegonit Lodge are strongly encouraged to attend!   Spots are limited

so reserve your spot by registering now!

Registration

Our 1939 Society Patches for 2024 
are now Available for Order!

https://registration.oa-bsa.org/Event/1261


Our Annual 1939 Society Patches are your opportunity to provide above

and beyond financial support to Tamegonit Lodge in our work to improve

Lodge facilities, activate and engage new members,  and provide premium

events for all our members!  We will offer 100 of the premium 3 patches set



for $147 and the red single patch for $5 while supplies last.  Don't miss

your chance to be a new or continuing member of our 1939 Society.  

Order Online

Events and Activities

Lodge Executive Committee Meeting
October 17th 6:30pm

LEC is for all Lodge members!  

Our Lodge Executive Committee(LEC) meets on the 3rd Thursday of each

month(October LEC - October 17th - 6:30pm at HOAC Office -Holmes
at I 435)to discuss lodge business, upcoming events, and to review the

previous month.  All Lodge members are welcome at LEC!!!

https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org/Store/OA-Patches


LEC Info

Want to Get More Involved in
Tamegonit Lodge?

Our 2025 Lodge and Chapter Officers will be actively in search of service-
driven Arrowmen who are willing to help out the Lodge by serving as

Committee Chairs and members. Whether you are interested in Inductions,

Program, Administration, the Secretary team, or want to help out with the

Chapters, there is a place for YOU on the Lodge Executive Committee! If you

are interested in stepping up in 2025 for a position, serving as a part of a

committee or if you have any questions about available opportunities, please

email to: Chief@Tamegonit.org and LodgeAdviser@Tamegonit.org

Committee Info

2025 OA High Adventure is Now Open
Order of the Arrow High Adventure is available to all Tamegonit Lodge

youth Arrowmen from 14 to 20 years of age! Summer of 2025 dates are

now available if you would like to participate registration is open so spots

fill up fast! Use the link below to learn more, review available dates or to

apply to be a part of OAHA!

https://www.tamegonit.net/lec/
mailto:Chief@Tamegonit.org
mailto:LodgeAdviser@Tamegonit.org
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/oa-committees


Learn More

https://oa-bsa.org/high-adventure


Arrowmen Event
Staff Always

Needed
Arrowmen,

We look forward to you joining our
2024 Inductions Staff! Nimats,

Runners, Ceremony Team, Trading

Post, Registration staff, work crew

leaders and kitchen staff are a few

of the ways to serve during

Induction Events. 2024 Induction

registration will open soon, so sign

up to staff our Induction events at

the following link and become an

active member of our Inductions

Team!

Jason F. - 2024 VC of Inductions

For questions about serving on staff

contact

Inductionsadviser@tamegonit.org

Induction Registration

mailto:Inductionsadviser@tamegonit.org
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/oa-activities


Now is the Time to Join our
Ceremony Team

The ceremony team needs Arrowmen to be part of our fun and amazing

team!

Ever wondered what it's like to bring ceremonial characters to life? Join

us, and you'll not only wonder but experience the thrill of performing in

Pre-Ordeal, Ordeal and Brotherhood ceremonies with skill and passion.

C-Team isn't just about ceremonies; it's about building lasting friendships

and having a blast together while serving your lodge. Join us for

teamwork, camaraderie, and loads of fun!

Interested? Fill out our form below to learn more

Interest Form

https://forms.gle/Rc42MH5k75Xkxige9


Tamegonit Lodge Pavilion

Construction Work Continues!

As the adage goes "many hands make light work". So thankful that our

Great House projects are moving along successfully due to the efforts of

many dedicated Lodge members! Be on the lookout for more

opportunities to participate beginning in September and October

including our 1939 Society, our donate a pavilion truss program, and

pavilion construction project. Join our Tamegonit Lodge Service Corps

Facebook group if you would like to be a part of our work at our Council

Reservations.

Resources

Lodge Coup Bead Highlights



Learn more about the Lodge Coup Beads
Program

Coup Info

2025 Lodge Event Calendar
Mark your calendars for our Lodge Events! Our 2025 Lodge Calendar is

now available. Registration sites  for 2025 events will begin to go live in

early November.

https://preview.mailerlite.io/preview/671441/emails/134280436304053791?fbclid=IwY2xjawGGiPVleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHQ8586JBLyTUqmDpwikDk0beRvcInqQIUX6zyCRHUcERIg4XwRV-Yg0e7g_aem_9VPonp-YX_jR9s8gxpZhfQ
https://preview.mailerlite.io/preview/671441/emails/134280436304053791?fbclid=IwY2xjawGGiPVleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHQ8586JBLyTUqmDpwikDk0beRvcInqQIUX6zyCRHUcERIg4XwRV-Yg0e7g_aem_9VPonp-YX_jR9s8gxpZhfQ
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/resources-oa#Coup


Event Calendar and Registration

The 2025 Tamegonit Arrowpass

https://www.hoac-bsa.org/oa-activities


Our 2025 Tamegonit Lodge Arrowpass will go on sale in early November. 

Don't miss out on this limited time offer to prepay for all our Lodge wide

events at a discounted price and receive a limited addition Arrowpass

patch.



Tamegonit Lodge Service Corps
All members of Tamegonit Lodge are members of the Lodge Service
Corps! Our purpose to to provide service to our Council Scout

Reservations on service days and whenever the call for service comes. A

limited edition Service Corps Lodge flap will will be available for all Lodge

members who participate in 5 camp work days during 2024. To find out

more contact servicecorps@tamegonit.org or follow the Service Corps

Facebook Group @ https://www.facebook.com/group...

To learn about Camp work days and how to sign up: https://www.hoac-

bsa.org/campm...

Time to Pay Your
2024 Dues!

Dues reminder emails are now

going out to individual members

who have not paid 2024 dues. Your

dues are what allows our Lodge to

offer program, training and fun for

all our members across the

Council,  (New Ordeal members

have their first year of dues covered

by the Lodge)

Pay Dues

Our Tamegonit Lodge Website

mailto:servicecorps@tamegonit.org
https://www.facebook.com/groups/135445930432803/
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/campmasters
https://www.hoac-bsa.org/campmasters
https://mycouncil.hoac-bsa.org/Event/76


Our Tamegonit Lodge Website is the best place to go to learn about all things

Tamegonit Lodge. Our development team is hard at work building out more and

more content to support, prepare, and inform our members.

Take a Closer Look

We Need You to Spread the Word!
No matter how much we work to communicate with all of our members

we can't do it without your help! Please share our monthly What's Going

On and social media posts with your Unit's OA members. We have so

much opportunity for involvement, but being in the know is what makes

the difference between being a Sash and Dash member or an active

member of Tamegonit Lodge! Members can also subscribe to our

monthly newsletter email with the link below.

https://docs.google.com/forms/...

https://www.tamegonit.net/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdz3chkWVtqc_TqyggackScHbU-TYtdvXxdXFjHlHSWDf0j_Q/viewform?usp=sf_link


Tamegonit Lodge Social Medias
To keep up with lodge announcements, cool patches, and different

activities happening around our Lodge, follow our social media listed

below to stay updated on the latest and greatest from Tamegonit Lodge! 

Facebook: Tamegonit Lodge - Order of the Arrow

Instagram: @tamegonit147

And, you can also find more information such as our lodge calendar and

signup links on our website

Tamegonit.net

Tamegonit Lodge, Order of the
Arrow
10210 Holmes Rd, Kansas City
United States of America

You received this email because you
signed up on our website or request
form.
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